

Our musical enrichment programs are funded by donations from individuals and families, local businesses, community organizations, participating schools' PTAs and PTOs, foundations, and grants from organizations including the Illinois Arts Council and Evanston Arts Council.

In order to continue to bring high-quality professional music performances to Evanston children, EISMA needs your help. Contributions of any size are appreciated. Send your tax-deductible contribution to: **EISMA, P.O. Box 1945, Evanston, IL 60204.** 

Amount of contribution: \$			
Name:			
Email:	Phone:		
Address:			
City:	State:	Zip:	
Child's School:			
☐ Please check here if you would like to be contacted about volunteer opportunities.			
☐ Please check here if you prefer for your name and donation information to be kept confidential.			
Does your place of work offer gift matching? If yes, please send contact information.			
If applicable:			
In honor of:			
In memory of:			
Please notify the following person/family that a contribution has been made:			
Name:			
Address:			
City:	State:	Zip:	

A donation to EISMA is music to your child's ears. Thank you!